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On February 21st, the Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 

recommended approval of the submission of a federal grant application from the 

Department of Transportation to the U.S. Department of Transportation in the amount of 

$223.7 million for two highway congestion relief projects: one on US 97 in the Bend area, 

and the other on I-205 in Clackamas County. The projects have a total estimated cost of 

$432 million. The required match would be met with state, local and private funds.   

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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